
Ag Uses June 17, 2009 Page 1 of 2 

 
 
 

AGRICULTURAL USES 
A SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE LAND DEVELOPMENT REGULATION ADVISORY BOARD (LDRAB) 

 
MINUTES OF THE JUNE 9, 2009 SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

 
PREPARED BY BARBARA PINKSTON-NAU, PRINCIPALSITE PLANNER  

 
On Tuesday June 9, 2009, the Agricultural Uses Subcommittee met at the Vista Center, Room VC-
2E-17, at 2300 North Jog Road, West Palm Beach, Florida. 
 

Attendance 
 

LDRAB Members:   
Interested Parties:  Howard Voren,  
County Staff:  Barbara P. Nau, Alan Seaman, Wanda Sanders, Lauren Benjamin, Arthur 
Kirstein (Coop Extension Service) 
 
Barbara P. Nau began the meeting at 10:15 a.m. and summarized the discussion from 
the last meeting.  
 
Barbara explained that this was to be the final meeting but that a LDRAB member 
would have to be present.  
 
The group discussed issues related to nurseries and standards for bonafide ag uses 
that reiterate state requirements. 
 
Barbara advised that another meeting would have to be convened in order to finalize 
the recommendations and that everyone would be notified of the new date. 
 
 

 Meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m. 
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